
 

Thursday 10th October 2024 

Autumn Disco 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our Autumn Disco will take place on Thursday 24th October. This year we have decided to 
make some changes to the timings and arrangements for the disco.  

On the day of the disco we will be having a ‘Spooky Writing Day’ in school. To make this day 
a special themed day, children will be invited to come into school on the morning wearing 
their own clothes /costume for the disco. We ask that as children will be wearing these 
clothes all day, that their outfit is comfortable and appropriate to learn and play in. If your 
child is wearing a costume, please make sure that it is not too scary. 

The timing of the discos will be as follows: 

• Rec, Y1, Y2 & Y3 will take place 2pm-3.15pm at 3.15pm all children at this disco will 
be collected from the veranda  

• Y4,Y5 & Y6 will take place from 3.30pm-4.45pm all children at this disco to be 
collected from the veranda 

 

If your child usually attends Teatime Club, and you still require this provision, children 
can attend Teatime Club after their disco- please book this in the usual way. 

Tickets for the disco are priced at £1 (voluntary contribution) and can be purchased from 
Parentpay. Children will receive a drink and snack at the disco. 

 

We are sure that the children will have an incredibly fun and memorable day. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ashton 

Executive Headteacher  

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 
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